
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Grajeda De Babb, Patricia [PGrajedaDeBabb@dcpmidstream.com] 
Tuesday, January 31, 2012 12:43 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Bebbington, Jon D; vernon@hungry-horse.com 
RE: C-141 M line Cleanup 
20120104-M-Extl_eakPG.pdf 

Mike, 

I signed the C-141, please use this one. I appreciate your help and support. 
Thanks, 

Patricia 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD rmailto:mike.bratcher(5jstate.nnri.usl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 1:00 PM 
To: Grajeda De Babb, Patricia 
Cc: Bebbington, Jon D; vernon(g)hunqrv-horse.com 
Subject: RE: C-141 M line Cleanup 

Unless I am overlooking this somewhere, it does not look like I received this C-141. This one isn't signed, but I can accept 
it as the submittal if you want. 

T t t l f t c 7 i r V « . £ e i t c A . 

NMOCD District 2 
81 1 S. First Street. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 108 
575-626-0857 
mikc.bral.el)cr(@„stalc.nrn.ris 

From: Grajeda De Babb, Patricia [mailto:PGraiedaDeBabb(5jdcpmidstream.con"n 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 10:27 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Bebbington, Jon D; vernon@)hunqry-horse.com 
Subject: FW: C-141 M line Cleanup 

Mr. Bratcher, 

Mr. Johnnie Bradford is no longer working for DCP Midstream. Going through his records I could not locate the pdf. file 
for this C-141. All I could find was this word document. I guess my question is :Did you get an C-141 from Mr. Bradford 
associated with the M Extension Line? I apologize for the inconvenience, but I just want to make sure the forms were 
submitted. Please advise. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Patricia, 

l 



Patricia A. Grajeda 
DCP Midstream 

From: Vernon Black [mailto:vernon@hunqry-horse.com"! 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 7:40 AM 
To: Grajeda De Babb, Patricia 
Subject: FW: C-141 M line Cleanup 

Good Morning Patricia, 

Do you know or can you find out if Johnny sent this C 141 in to NM OCD in Artesia? Normally he 
included me on the email, but I don;t find one where he sent it? If not this needs to get sent in to Mike 
Bratcher. 

Vernon 

From: Bradford, Johnnie [mailto:JBRADFORD(S)dcpmidstream.com1 
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2012 2:17 PM 
To: vernon(5)hunqry-horse.com 
Subject: C-141 M line Cleanup 

VKB, 

Here is the C-141 for the M-Line cleanup. Could you supply the surface owner, I couldn't find an information. 

JEB 
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